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WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO EXPRESS OUR THANKS AND APPRECIATION FOR A 

JOB WELL DONE. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR LABOR OF LOVE WITH THE SAMOA POLICE  SER-

VICE . YOUR WILLINGNESS TO USE YOUR GIFTS AND ABILITIES HAS STRENGTHENED THE MISSION 

OF THIS MINISTRY ITS LEADER AND STAFF.  

1. SPS NEW RECRUIT SWORN IN 

On Wednesday the 5th of September 2018, 114 Samoa Police Service  New Recruits were sworn in before District Judge Fepu-

leai Ameperosa Roma  at the  couirt house at Mulinuu.  

2. TEUILA FESTIVAL 

Teuila Festival Celebration held at the Malaefatu National Park and Reserve at Sogi .  

3. ROAD SAFETY ENFORCEMENT TRAINING 

Road safety enforcement equipment training conducted by the traffic 

section commencing 3rd September 2018. 
       4. OPERATION SAFETY TRAINING 

Acting Commissioner Papalii Monalisa Tiai Keti gave the closing speech to another group of 14 police officers from across SPS who have successfully 

completed their Operation Safety Training (OST). The training puts into practical approach the use of force policy. This course is now mandato-

ry for all sworn members of SPS.  

5. HUMAN RIGHTS 

United Nation—Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights 

(OHCHR) representative  Mr. Patrick Castellan conducted a half-day 

session with senior managers of the Samoa police around roles and respon-

sibilities in upholding the rule of law and respecting and protecting of 

human rights-based approaches to policing. .  

6. TAG TOURNAMENT 

The Samoa Police Tag Team participated in the Samoa Teuila Tag 

International Tournament 2018 and was place 3rd in the tournament 

hosted by the Samoa Tag Incorporated at the football field Faleata 

Sports complex.  

7. SPS NEW RECUIT GRADUATION 

On Tuesday the 11th of September 2018, the Sa-

moa Police Service 114 new police recruits after 

the completion of the 20 weeks basic recruit 

course. Of the 114, 76 males and 38 females. 

Samoa Police Service, Commissioner Fuiavailiili 

Egon Keil and Executives congratulates all new 

8. DEFENSIVE DRIVING GRADUATION 

On Friday 14th  September 2018, another Defensive Driving Training Course 

was officially closed by the Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon Keil. 6 officers 

graduated after completing a 2 weeks of training for successfully passing the 

QUOTE 

ALONE WE DO SO LITTLE, TOGETHER 

WE DO SO MUCH. 

10.PACIFIC TRANSNATIONAL CRIME NETWORK TEAM 

LEADERS MEETING. 

On the 17th of Septemher 2018, Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon Keil 

attended the 2018 Pacific Transnational Crime Network (PTCN) Team 

leaders meeting held in Fiji. The main goal is to stop and disrupt trans-

national organized such as firearms trafficking, illegal , unreported and 

unregulated fishing  within our exclosive  economic zone, illegal dump-

Friendly reminder to all our respective sections, divisions and 

units if you have any initiative to be publish in our upcoming 

newsletter. Please forward them to: 

Phone Number: 22222 ext.102   

Email: commissioner.sec@police.gov.ws or 
stats@police.gov.ws 

WATCH OUT  

Notification for upcoming activities, operations and national 
events 

 White Sunday 

 Operation Safety Tactical Training  

 Road Safety Enforcement Equipment Training  

 Defensive Driving Training 

 Daylight saving  

 Amnesty Launch 

9. ACC AWARENESS 

On Tuesday 11th of September Lemalu Peni Anae from the 

Accident Compensation Corporation  (ACC) conducted their 

one day awareness of 2% Compulsory Deduction and Cover-

age  at the Training Conference Room, Headquater. The Pur-

pose is to enable members of the  service to further under-

stand ACC policies/procedures on the coverage and entitile-

ment of public servants.  
11. PACIFIC JUDICIAL CONFERENCE SAMOA 

On Monday the 24th of September 2018, Samoa hosted the 27th Pacific Judicial Conference 

that was officially opened at the Taumeasina Island Resort. The conference was joined by 

different Judges and Justices from the Pacific.  The one week conference had number of 

issues which includes; trafficking, money laundering, cybercrimes, illegal fishing and more.  

12. REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Friday morning, September 28th, Samoa  Police Service honor their fallen soldiers on” Police Remembrance day” to pay tribute to 

Police Officers  whom were either severely injured or have lost their lives whilst serving in the Samoa Police Service.  More than 50 

people attended the service at the Samoa Police Headquater Car Park to commemorate Police Remembrance Day . 

13. APTC CERTIFICATES GRADUATION 

Police Commissioner Fuiavailiili Egon Keil Congratulates  15 police officers  who were 

among the graduates of the Australia  Pacific  Training Coalition. (APTC) Graduation held at 

the Samoa Conference Centre, Tatte Building .  


